
Classroom News   
Class Name: Tiverton                                   Term : Autumn 2 

What we have been learning  

 

 
Tiverton class have been very busy again this term, 
shopping, cooking, and working hard in Maths and 
English. On Thursday 23rd November Tiverton and 
Colchester class visited the wind turbine at Green 
Park, Reading. We had an amazing time and 
learned lots of interesting facts. We have also had a 
theatre company in school who performed Aladdin. 
They were brilliant and very funny, we all enjoyed 
it. 
 
We all went to St Mary’s Church in Shaw for our 
Christmas service and when we got back to school 
everyone sat down and had a lovely Christmas 
dinner together. On Thursday we are performing in 
our Secondary performance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates & Points to remember : 

 Return to school – Thursday 4th January  

 


